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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting

February 14, 2018

Greeting from Mr. Morehart
Enrollment Summary Report

New Happenings at WSD

Reports from Staff Members
Reports from Community Members
Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members



Superintendent Advisory Committee

Winner School District 59-2

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s Office
10:00 a.m 02-14-2018

Members Present:

Val Ewing, DeAnne Felix, Marilyn Herman, Sherry Lafferty, Joe Hockett, April Ferguson, Aiva Chasing
Hawk, Krista Antoine, Becky Sitting Bear, Kim DeMers, Keven Morehart, and Nicole Richey

Members Absent:

Diane Kludt, Sylvia Bear, Francis Brandis, Roger Milk, Alma Small and Stephen Horse Looking
Others In Attendance: None

Visitor Report: None

Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart: Welcomed everyone. He will give his annual report to RSTED on March 7" @ 1:00 in
Rosebud.

DeAnne Felix: Hand games go to Sisseton this weekend.

Kim DeMers: Testing starts in April. They are doing practice test. Hand games will be teaching staff on
a staff Friday for a Multi-culture day in March.

Val Ewing: 24 girls in girls group. Seniors are mostly on track. It is still scholarship season. The
cheerleaders hosted a little cheer camp and had 68 girls.

Discussion:



